
Infant & Junior Christmas Parties                    8 December 2021 

Dear Parents  

   

Just a reminder that our Christmas parties are due to take place next week as follows:  

   

Infants - Tuesday 14 December  

Juniors - Wednesday 15 December  

   

As is customary, pupils should wear their normal school uniform but with a Christmas jumper in place 

of their school jumper.   If your child does not have a Christmas jumper please do not worry, any 

Christmas accessory will suffice.   

   

With best wishes  

   

Mrs O'Donoghue  

Headmistress   

 


